[Translation]


Ministry of Commerce of the People’s Republic of China

Notice No.76 (2020)

Disclosure of the Basic Facts Concerning the Final Determination of the Anti-Dumping Investigation of EPDM
EU Delegation to China, 

The Bureau of Trade Remedy and Investigation of the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s Republic of China presents its compliments to Delegation of the European Union to China. 

On 29 June 2019, the Ministry of Commerce published a Notice, deciding to initiate an anti-dumping investigation against imported EPDM originating from the US, South Korea, and the EU. On 23 October 2020, the Ministry of Commerce made the preliminary determination of this case. 
According to the Anti-dumping Regulation of the People's Republic of China, and the Provisional Rules on Information Disclosure in Antidumping Investigations, we hereby disclose the basic facts (the part for public) adopted for the final determination, and save them in the MOFCOM Trade Remedy Public Information Office for reference.
Please submit comments, if there is any, within 10 days since the disclosure. The submission should be in confidential and non-confidential versions with two copies to the Bureau of Trade Remedy and Investigation of the Ministry of Commerce. 

The notice is hereby made.










25 November 2020







Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau
   Ministry of Commerce 
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